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Participants: 
Kelly Stewart, Basketball
Genelle Green, Basketball
Becca Rogers, Cross Country
Elizabeth De Leon, Cross Country 
Emma Tolerton, Cross Country 
Camden Carter, Equestrian 
Laura Von der Porten, Equestrian
Laura Bartlett, Equestrian 
Jessica Taylor, Field Hockey
Katherine Guinee, Field Hockey
Katie Poulin, Golf
Kelly McElreath, Golf 
Nicole Perkins, Lacrosse
Taylor Hough, Lacrosse
Alyssa Tabrisky, Lacrosse
Lily Rosenburg, Soccer
Jessica Schiller, Soccer
Anna Hartman, Squash 
Allison Shilling, Squash 
Amanda Lee, Squash
Cathleen Pruden, Swimming
Claire Beckett, Swimming
Katie Tyler, Swimming
Claire Fahrner, Rowing
Meghan Ryan, Rowing
Chen Lu, Rowing
Janelle Portmann, Track & Field
Julia Criscione, Track & Field
Corina Willner, Volleyball
Natalie Lyon, Volleyball
Mia Barnes, SGA Liaison
Summer Hutcheson, Athletics Admin.


The meeting was called to order at 7:01 p.m. eastern time by the chair, Cathleen Pruden. The members noted above were present. 

1. Welcome and Announcements

· Ms. Pruden brought the meeting to order. 

2. Approval of Minutes (Nicole Perkins)

· It was VOTED that the minutes of the March 29, 2015 meeting be approved as written.

3. Game of the Week Form (Claire Fahrner) 

· Ms. Fahrner noted that only the volleyball team had not submitted their form yet.

4. Approval of the Fall SAAC Schedule (Cathleen Pruden)

· The fall schedule was voted to be approved.



5. NEWMAC SAAC Update (Cathleen Pruden)

· Ms. Pruden briefly discussed what happened at NEWMAC SAAC on the 12th. A how to make people feel connected to the NEWMAC mission statement that is read before each game, sportsmanship, and representation on social media were all brought up as having been discussed in the meeting.

6. NEWMAC Football (Summer Hutcheson)

· Ms. Hutcheson told the SAAC that Mount Holyoke will not be getting a football team despite the addition of football as a NEWMAC sport. The addition of football to the NEWMAC is an attempt to expand the conference. Future changes are likely to be made to the NEWMAC to continue to expand the conference. The addition of football helps our athletes because of the added communication that will now be in place for field use, giving us better time slots for games. 

7. Volunteers for Athlete-Scholar Banquet (Summer Hutcheson)

· Volunteers will be needed on April 28th around lunchtime to set up for the banquet. 

8. Fundraising Discussion (Claire Fahrner)

· Ms. Fahrner suggested to the SAAC a school-wide field game a Friday night in September as our fundraising initiative. Sardines, hide and seek, and capture the flag were the main ideas suggested. We will need to talk to Bardie about lights and contact orientation leaders in the fall to have them inform their firsties of the game. Participation in the game will cost $2.
 
9. Friends of Athletics Cards (Nicole Perkins)

· Ms. Perkins showed examples of past Friends of Athletics cards, which are for people who attend the golf tournament in the fall. 15 cards were given to each team to complete before the next meeting.

10. Be the Match Recap (Ellie Deleon)

· Ms. Deleon informed the SAAC of the major success that the Be the Match bone marrow drive was. 97 people joined the registry, where our original goal was only 50 people. Also our #whymhcd3 campaign reached 56 pictures and was tweeted about by the NCAA twitter.
 


11. Team Forum (E-Board)

· It is recommended that we create guidelines for GOW chalking , including rules for where chalking is and isn’t allowed and suggestions for what to chalk. 
· The Do’s and Don’ts should be published so they are accessible. Do not chalk on buildings or on top of the stairs in front of Kendall where it won’t be washed away by rain. The same rules of chalking at Kendall apply elsewhere on campus. Also do not chalk at the main entrance of MHC under the gates.
· The SAAC email list should not include survey links or anything unrelated to SAAC or SAAC affiliated groups (ie ADAP). This information will  be added to the bilaws when they are next updated.
· Team email updates: If it is on the agenda, it should probably be included in the email. Try putting asterisks on the agenda to indicate items that should be in the update.

12. Dorm/Room Choosing (Summer Hutcheson)

· Ms. Hutcheson talked to the dean of students. Next year, the system should consider athletics more than was considered this year. Athletes who have times during practice or games should use proxies.

13. Announcements (Cathleen Pruden)

· Golf at Jack Leaman Championship (Sunday, April 19, 2015 hosted by Equestrian)
· Lacrosse vs Smith (Wednesday, April 22, 2015 hosted by Volleyball)
· Rowing at NEWMACs in Worcester (Saturday, April 25, 2015 hosted by Squash)

14. Next Meeting: April 26, 2015 from 7-8 p.m. (Kendade 305)

15. Adjourn. 

· The meeting was adjourned by Ms. Pruden at 7:52 p.m.
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